Thanks to so many people who have supported
us over the years, we now have our

New Pre School Building

next to the village Library and Primary school.

We invite you to an Open Day on
Saturday 13" May to say a Big Thanl You.
10.00 to 12.00 — for existing and prospective parents
and children.
12.00 Official Opening

12.00 to 2 ish Open House for supporters past and

present.

Refreshments will be available




